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Herbaugh, Melinda

From: Rod Vos <rarorod1@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, August 13, 2016 6:33 PM

To: PRC

Subject: 3020114

As a resident and homeowner of 520 N 74 th st, I completely oppose this project as currently designed.  

 

Rod Vos 

Vice President 

Operations and sustainability Manager 

SpecialtyVETPATH 

3450 16th Ave W, Suite 303 

Seattle, WA 98119 

rodv@specialtyvetpath.com 

PH (206) 453 5691 

FAX 1 (206) 212 9079 


